Attachment 1 to item 14.3

Town of

Port Hedland

Mr David Pentz

Chief Executive Officer
Town of Port Hedland

P O Box 41

PORT HEDLAND WA 6721

Dear David,
NOTICE OF MOTION

|, Honourable Fredrick Riebeling, Commissioner of the Town of Port Hedland, hereby
give a notice of motion to revoke Council Decision CM201819/056, passed at the 24
October 2018 Ordinary Council Meeting, which states:

“That Council authorise the Chief Executive Officer to send a notification to the
Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries requesting that the Port
Hedland Cemetery continue to stay open and prepare for burials.”

Yours sincerely

Hon. Fredrick Riebeling
Commissioner

19 August 2019
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